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April 2021 
 
Year 7 Singers 
 
 
Dear pupils, parents and carers 
 
I am delighted to announce that we are now able to start our Year 7 singing ensemble.  
 
Rehearsals will take place on Thursdays after school.  At the end of the school day pupils should meet in 
Constance Green Hall where rehearsals will take place from 3.40pm – 4.30pm.  We will follow current 
guidelines on social distancing, 2 metre spacing and ventilation. 
 
All boys and girls are welcome to attend Year 7 singers, commencing Thursday 22nd April 2021 and every 
Thursday thereafter.    We will be focussing on ‘Spotlight style’ repertoire. 
 
Pupils may be a little nervous to attend at first, but please assure them that they will get the warmest of 
welcomes and we hope that this will be the beginning of a long and enjoyable involvement in musical 
activities at St Aidan’s. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your son/daughter. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J C Leonard 
Assistant Director of Music 


